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MEETING OF TERENURE/RATHFARNHAM AREA COMMITTEE (2)

Tuesday  12th December 2006
QUESTION No: 13 
QUESTION:   Councillor E. Walsh
"To ask the Manager if there is anything further that can be done to prevent cars entering Tymon North Park and destroying a lot of the great work being done by the Parks Staff?"

REPLY:

In recent weeks, cars have gained access to Tymon Park by forced entry of the gates at Limekiln entrance.  Boulders have been placed there as a temporary measure, pending the completion of the car park in 2007.

